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Stallion Express will be closing its doors and ceasing operations for the foreseeable 
future. However, this termination of logistical operations is only temporary as we are 
still actively updating our processes and acquiring additional funding for expansion. 
 
When we return, we will have a new updated remittance system which will be heavily 
integrated with block-chain technology. 

 
 In addition, we will have a compliment of new fleet trailers and trained staff.  
 
 We are working to become better so that we may serve our MTOs/ITOs (Multi-Truck 

Owners / Individual-Truck Owners) with the upmost confidence that we can enable all 
participants of the logistical process to get the job done. 

 
 
Stallion Express will return. 

 
 
Always maintain the faith. Keep Driving and remember… 
Be a Stallion! 

 
 


